
  

  

 

 

    

Elizabeth G. Loboa, Ph. D. 

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

Office of the Provost 

September 28, 2021 

Dear Colleagues: 

I am inviting you to attend a Town Hall for Arts and Humanities to be held 

on Thursday, October 14th from 3:00 – 4:00 pm in Crum Auditorium, 

Collins Executive Education Center.   

The purpose of this Town Hall is to recognize the value and importance of 

incorporating the arts, humanities, social sciences, and professional schools 

into our ongoing and future conversations around academic excellence and 

resource allocation for later rounds of cluster hires.  Tom DiPiero, Dean of 

Dedman College, Sam Holland, Dean of Meadows, and Jim Quick, Dean of 

the Moody School and Associate Provost for Research, will facilitate the 

discussion. 

If you plan to attend, please register here. 

Sincerely, 

 

Elizabeth G. Loboa, PhD 

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

Southern Methodist University 

https://www.smu.edu/provost 

 

  

 

https://forms.gle/uUyA4PH4tpEAkiJEA
https://www.smu.edu/provost


  

 

    
 


